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                             Harrison Township Zoning Commission 

February 7, 2017 

 

Members present: Chris Johnson, Tony Sharp, Laney McLaughlin, Linda Miller, Rodney Osborne and  

Bill Evenson 

 

Also present: Tom Frederick, Zoning Inspector and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chris Johnson with all standing for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Mr. Osborne moved to approve the minutes from the January 3, 2017 meeting. Ms. Miller seconded. 

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

Mr. Frederick gave the board details of the BZA hearing held on January 24, 2017.  

Mr. Glen Gram had requested a conditional use for property located at 4991 Blacks Rd. Pataskala, OH 43062. 

Mr. Gram wanted to develop a campground and recreational area. This request was denied by the BZA. 

The board discussed details and reasons behind the decision. 

Trustee Meeting February 6, 2017: 

Connie Klema was present at the meeting representing Ron Thomas concerning an extension for The Commons at 

Outville Station. The Trustees approved a two-year extension. 

After looking at Article 14 Outdoor Lighting, the board decided not to make any changes until further information 

was available. Mr. Frederick will contact the LCPC for information. 

Mr. Frederick asked the board to look at possible changes to Article 4 Administration. He would like to see a few 

more specifics concerning general standards. He gave the board a printout of some of the possible additions to the 

article and asked them to review it.  

At 8:00 Mr. Osborne moved to adjourn. Ms. Miller seconded. The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary 

 

Chris Johnson, Chair 

  

 


